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Wing Luke Museum of the Asian Pacific American Experience
719 South King Street, Seattle, WA  98104
(206) 623-5124; www.wingluke.org

The Wing is dedicated to immersing you in uniquely American stories of 
survival, success, conflict, compassion and hope. Through our guided tours 
and ongoing exhibitions, you can experience real life stories of the Asian 
Pacific American community.

Support from the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund was instrumental in making The Wing’s Lunar New Year 
2014, Year of the Horse, such a success!  Through our Lunar New Year festivities, The Wing immersed 
visitors in an educational and festive cultural experience that is quickly becoming a tradition for many 
families throughout the area.  Our 4th anual program celebrated the diverse New Year traditions of Asian 
Pacific Americans through a neighborhood wide event, new exhibition, kids fair, and guided gallery and 
neighborhood tours.

For more information regarding the specific uses of the award, see the following pages
from The Wing Luke Museum.

Lunar New Year. 2014. Rep. Adam Smith feeding 
the Lion at the Year of the Horse Lunar New 
Year celebration. Photo by Alan Alabastro.

Lunar New Year. 2014. Lion dance at the Year 
of the Horse Lunar New Year celebration. Photo 
by Alan Alabastro.

New Year All Year Round. January 18 – June 22, 
2014. An exhibition in The Wing’s KidPLACE 
Gallery highlighting how Laotian, Chinese and 
Native Hawaiians usher in the new year through 
interactives. Photo courtesy of The Wing.






